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Summary and Recommendation: 
 
The NDA published a Draft Business plan for 2013 – 2016.  The Council responded to the 
proposed business plan highlighting issues which needed further development.  This report is a 
summary of that response.  
 
Recommendation: 
That the contents of this report are noted. 
 

 
1. Background  

1.1 In December 2012 the NDA published their Draft Business Plan for 2013 – 2016.  The 
business plan sets out the key objectives and plans delivering the NDA priorities 
over the next 3 years. 
 

1.2 The consultation ran from the 10th December 2012 to 01st Feb 2013, however it was 
extended for the local authorities in Cumbria to allow them time to deal with the 
Managing Radioactive Waste Safely (MRWS) process.  

1.3 The Draft Business Plan was published before the Public Accounts Committees (PAC) 
findings into the evidence hearing of the managing risk reduction at Sellafield report 
and before the final decision on proceeding to the next stage of the MRWS process 
was made.   
 

1.4 As a result of which the Draft Business Plan does not address the issue of the 
disposal of high and intermediate wastes currently stored at Sellafield.  It also fails 
to address the issues identified in the PAC report. 
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2. Response to Draft Business Plan  

2.1 The following response was sent to NDA on the 1st march 2013:  
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2.2 The NDA are revising the Draft Business Plan taking account of the comments made 
by the Council and all other relevant stakeholders. 

2.3 Following the Department of Energy and Climate Change (DECC)  publishing a 
treasury note in response to the PAC report findings, the NDA will then set about 
implementing the recommendations from the treasury note, which is anticipated to 
be published at the start of April.  

2.4 The Council is trying to arrange a suitable date for the NDA to brief Members on the 
way forward following the PAC report.  The NDA have stated their intent to hold a 
meeting with Copeland members prior to the Site Stakeholder Group meeting which 
will take place on the 7th May 2013.  

2.5 The NMP contract is also currently under discussion and management issues is a key 
factor in the PAC report, therefore it is anticipated that the NDA will be giving an 
update of the progress of this work stream at the same time. 


